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I Mikala Wigg of , do not support the Qld law reforms in regards to abortion. Abortion is
 murder at any stage of a pregnancy.
It is not a mother's right to "choose" when to end her babies life. It is not anyone's "right" to take another life.
 The mothers womb should be the babies source protection and nurturing during pregnancy, not pain and
 suffering that leads to death. Many, many, many studies show that these babies feel the pain and suffering of
 the murder they are enduring. Please do not pass this bill for late term abortion!!!!
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